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2nd December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I’m sure you will have heard from your child we have been doing lots of learning around the 

story ‘The Gruffalo’ by Julia Donaldson through our Learning Adventure. Due to the current 

pandemic, we have not been able to go on any trips this term, but we have found an 

alternative for us to enjoy.  

On Friday 11th December we will be watching a live theatre adaptation of the Gruffalo from 

the comfort of our classroom. This will be free of charge. 

 

This is some information from the website: 

‘Join Mouse on a daring adventure through the deep, dark wood with songs, laughs and 

monstrous fun for children in reception and up and their grown-ups. This live-streamed 

version will feature exciting additional audience interaction to make your classroom theatre 

experience extra special.’ 

 

We hope your child looks forward to this performance and it will be a lovely end to our 

Autumn 2 Learning Adventure.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Miss Burton 

Class Teacher 
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